
          

      

 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
I want to invite all parents and guardians to our annual 
Halloween Walk on Monday October 31. All students will 
walk around the schoolyard on Monday morning at 
approximately 9 a.m. Children are encouraged to wear 
their costumes. It is sure to be a spooktacular event. The 
walk will take place in the gymnasium if there is inclement 
weather.  
 
The month of November usually heralds the start of cooler 
weather. We encourage all children to dress appropriately 
for the cold weather that is coming. Hats, mitts or gloves, 
scarves, coats and boots are important items for children 
to wear when the temperatures become colder. Rain gear 
and/or umbrellas are essential when the fall showers 
appear. Please ensure that your child comes to school 
dressed in warm dry clothes. 
 
Our School Council is very active and our second meeting 
of the year is on Tuesday November 1, at 4:45 pm. If you 
are interested please attend. We have child minders to 
watch the students and pizza for everyone. I look forward 
to seeing you there. 
 
We will be having a Remembrance Day Ceremony on 
Friday November 11. Parents are invited to attend. We will 
be sending home more information soon. 
 
Progress Reports will be sent home on Tuesday 
November 15. Parent/Teacher Interviews will be on 
Thursday November 17 after school and on Friday 
November 18 during the morning. We look forward to 
seeing you and your child to discuss their progress to date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Mr. McKone. 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 
PA DAYS  
 
Friday November 18 
Friday December 2 
Friday January 20 
Friday February 17 
Friday June 9 
Friday June 30 
 

Pizza Lunch Days 

Friday November 25 
Thursday December 15 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
October 31 Halloween Walk 
Nov. 1 Police Safety Presentation 
Nov. 1 Parent Council Meeting 
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day Ceremony. 
Nov. 18 PA Day 
Nov. 25 Pizza Lunch 
Dec. 15 Pizza Lunch 
Jan. 11 Sight and Sound Clinic 

 
 
Character Recognition 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were recognized for an outstanding 
display of Respect for the month of 
September. 
 

Louise, Mavis, Kayden, Andy, Daniel, Tony (Jia Yuan), 
Dennis, Merry ( Linyu), Jeff, Raymond, Erica, Nancy, 
James, Arathi, Nesha, Kanesha, Jeffery, Sunny and 
Hannah 
 
 

 
Academic Recognition  
Congratulations to the following students 
who were recognized for an exemplary 
effort in September for Academics: 
 

 
Nicoletta Maria, Cosette, Kay (Kun Zhuang), Elijah, Maya, 
Dracon, Scarlett, Gloria, Sydney, Yanjin, Daniel, Ashley, 
Katherine, Elena 
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